HAVERHILL HOME OWNERS' ASSOCIATION ANNUAL MEETING October 14, 2015

Welcome

- 1. Mayoral Candidates
 - Gwen Markham
 - Bob Gatt
- 2. Progress in Haverhill
 - Mailboxes in need of repair have all been repaired
 - Street signs damaged from street construction have all been repaired
 - Sprinklers most have been repaired. A lot of repairs were done on the sprinklers in front of subdivision. We have a couple more issues we are working on
 - Tot Lot Dead trees have been removed, power washed, sanded and restained.
 Swings need some repair. Will be put back in the Spring.
 - Home values are increasing. Evidenced on property tax statements.
- 3. New Development Update
- 4. Walkable Communities Sidewalk Update
 - On their agenda dated for October 15, 2015, work on our sidewalks connecting us to The Maples has been funded and approved. Construction will begin early next year.
- 5. Halloween Party
- 6. Treasurer's Report
- 7. Reminders
 - Each homeowner is responsible for shoveling their driveways and sidewalks. Kids walk to the bus and need access so they are not in the streets.
 - Light Up the Streets now that is getting darker out earlier, the streets are really dark. Please turn on your porch and garage lights to deter any mischief.
 - Check out our website <u>www.haverhillnovi.com</u> and <u>www.cityofnovi.org</u> for valuable information. And our page on Facebook.
 - Each homeowner should have a copy of our Bylaws. If you cannot find yours please review them on our website.
 - Trees are not permitted to be cut down without the consent of the Board. Email your concerns to board@haverhillnovi.com.
 - If you see anything suspicious in the neighborhood please contact the Novi Police. They are good at coming out and checking things out.
- 8. Comments/Concerns